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GOK request replacement of coupling fast-release valves 

Potential defect in valves for LPG applications established 

 

Marktbreit, 7th February 2017 – The GOK quality assurance department has established a leak 

in two types of coupling fast-release valves. For reasons of precaution, the manufacturer of 

regulators and fittings requests all users to replace the affected coupling fast-release valves. 

Fields of application of these valves are in LPG installations in industry, recreational vehicles 

such as caravans and motorhomes as well as in other private and commercial  

LPG installations.  

 

The replacement campaign involves the following types of coupling fast-release valves: 

 

 Coupling fast-release valve type SKU 03415 

 Junction coupling fast-release valve type SKU 03420 

 

Valves with production date starting from January 2016 until January 2017 (codes 01.2016 to 

01.2017) are affected. There is only a small probability that damages occur because of a leak. We 

have not heard yet of any damages caused by leaking coupling fast-release valves.  

 

In unfavourable circumstances, however, gas could leak uncontrollably out of the installation in 

ongoing operation. This could accumulate and might lead to gas deflagration. That is why the coupling 

fast-release valves must be replaced. The manufacturer of regulators and fittings supports the users in 

the replacement campaign and assures them of a user-friendly procedure. GOK employees give 

advice and recommendations for precautions and how to replace. 

 

Customers can contact GOK either by phone or e-mail: 

 

 Service-Hotline: +49-9332-404-774 

 E-mail: service@gok-online.de  
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About the company 

GOK Regler- und Armaturen-Gesellschaft mbH & Co. KG is Germany's leading supplier of regulator 

technology for LPG and fuel oil. The SME's product portfolio includes much more than just high quality 

regulators and fittings - GOK has a full range of components, solutions and systems for LPG systems, 

LPG applications in the leisure area, oil firing installations and for modern tank management. The 

company also supports its customers with a wide range of services and know-how transfer. 

Established in Ochsenfurt, Germany in 1968, the family-owned company now has its headquarters in 

Marktbreit near Würzburg, Germany and is managed by Dieter Kleine and Gerald Unger. 

 
 
Contact company 
GOK Regler- und Armaturen-Gesellschaft mbH & Co. KG 
Andreas Braun 
Obernbreiter Straße 2-18 
97340 Marktbreit / Germany 
T: +49 9332 404-880 
M: a.braun@gok-online.de 
www.gok-online.de 
 
 
Contact press 
RICHTER B2B 
Hilke Knoop 
Farmerstraße 13 
82194 Gröbenzell 
T:  +49 8142 4464202 
M: h.knoop@richter-b2b.com  
www.richter-b2b.com 


